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The new year is starting off with lots of exciting new
learning. In language arts, students are learning
how to make long vowels with the "magic" e,
exploring suffixes and how those change the
meaning of words, and finding those pesky silent
letters in English. (e.g., Gnats and lambs know how
to knock with wrinkled thumbs.) They are exploring
light, shadows, transparency, and reflection in
science; and math has them developing number
sense by making groups of tens and ones in
numbers greater than 20. It's a great start to 2023!

Learning in the Classroom

Upcoming Events
January 9
School resumes

January 16
No school: Martin Luther King Jr. Day

January 18
School Site Council and English
Language Advisory Council Meeting
at 2:30 p.m. in Room 30.

February 13
No school: Lincoln's Birthday

February 20
No school: President's Day holiday

Our last three days of school in 2022 featured our
students performing in their Christmas programs to
packed audiences. The kids did a great job singing
their holiday songs to get everyone in the mood for
vacation. Special thanks to the teachers for the hard
work they put in teaching the songs.

Christmas Programs a Hit

If your child is attending Kingsburg Elementary
Charter School District Schools on an Inter-District
Transfer, please renew your eligibility no later than
February 1, 2023.

Inter - District Transfers



Heavy Rain Ahead
As the storms continue to provide us with much needed
water, please drive carefully (especially near schools).  
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Safety Reminder Start the New Year 
with STAR Character

Rough Riders have STAR Character! Students are
always encouraged to Stay safe, Take responsibility,
Act respectfully and be Ready to learn. But each
month they also have a focus character trait that
they learn about. January's character trait is
fairness. Students who are fair play by the rules,
take turns and share, are open-minded, listen to
others, don’t take advantage of others, and don’t
blame others carelessly.

Mr. Mynderup and the KHS Dickens
Carolers performed for Roosevelt

students and staff just before
Christmas! They were great! 

Never leave your car
parked in the left lane 
of the front circle drive.

Hey Rough Riders, don’t forget
about the 50 Book Log. Complete
this to earn a trophy. This is
something everyone is capable of
earning if you put in the effort!


